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Friday 19th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you will know, we made some changes this week around the school dinner menu. The rea-

soning behind this was to keep in line with the Knowsley menu but also to encourage the chil-

dren to try new meals. There has been some success with this, and we have had many children 

trying a hot meal that they would not normally have chosen, and liking it. I have listened to 

feedback from some of our parents and children , and from Monday, we will now revert back to 

offering a sandwich choice each day. We will continue to offer tasters of hot meals (along with 

the sandwich choice) to children who wish to try out various dishes to see if they would like it in 

the future.  

 

Thank you to those parents and carers who came to speak to me around feedback—your opin-

ions are greatly valued. 

Many thanks 

 

 

Mrs Coleman 


